
























                                                                                                                                         

as low compared to the inherent risk of Customer Service score of 16 and requested 
a review of relative risk scores. The Committee also requested submission of the 
RHO Customer Service Improvement Plan to the next meeting.  
 
The Committee reviewed the four risks from the Groupwide Strategic Risk Register 
and noted the increase in Cyber Security Risk.  
 
The Committee received assurance from the report on the Malware Attack findings 
and that the lessons learned would be implemented and monitored by the Business 
Continuity Steering Group (BCSG). 
 
The Committee noted the update from the new Business Assurance function and the 
role the team played in addressing risk and driving improved outcomes for 
customers. The Team would build strong relationships with other departments, 
including Assets, adding value and building capability within operational teams, 
through knowledge transfer and support, to enhance capacity to deliver business-led 
change. 
 
The Committee noted the Annual Building Safety Report and the range of actions 
completed to support key priorities, including, changes in response to pending 
government changes in relation to management of High Risk Residential Buildings 
and future legal responsibilities and accountabilities, improvements to customer 
engagement and implementation of Customer Engagement Strategy. The 
Committee requested further context around the numbers in the report, a year-to-
date snapshot of tests to identify how many tests should have been carried out and 
update on the outcomes of the stock condition survey to be provided to the next 
meeting. 

performance was on track to achieve the 1.1% target by 
year end. The Committee was pleased to note the service 
improvements made, including, Customer Journey 
Mapping, process review workshops and the holding of a 
48-hour improvement event. The Committee also noted the 
tenancy sustainability advice and support provided to 
customers during pre-tenancy checks and referrals made to 
appropriate support services. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 






